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Ottawa, March 10, 1909.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your com-

munication of the 5th instant, making application for

two unmberedke's known as Jack and Jill, directly

worth of Island No. 21 in Stony Lake, and in reply to

say that the Department is unable toanteify the looks

referred to. Kindly state in which toenship Island

No. 21, referred to in your letter, is situate.

Your obedient Servant,

Seoretary.

George Coohrane, Esq.,

965 George St..

Peterborough, Ont.

Leben, Letterbook

— 26 March 1909, (R.G. 10, volume 5232)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES TUBLIQUES


